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SUMMER SAFETY BLITZ 

 

 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is kicking off a City-wide traffic 
enforcement initiative to ensure the safety of motorists throughout the summer. 
Summertime in Fort Lauderdale brings citizens and visitors of all ages to our 
beautiful beach and local businesses.  
 

The “Summer Safety Blitz” program was created to inform the public of the 
importance in obeying all traffic laws and to be aware that Fort Lauderdale Police 
Officers will be conducting their usual patrols with a greater emphasis on traffic 
enforcement.  
 

The “Safety Blitz” will be comprised of Patrol Officers, Motors, Mounted Patrol 
Officers and speed enforcement vehicles. 
 

Motorists are reminded that a driver’s license is a privilege and adherence to all 
traffic laws, even those considered minor in nature, is expected.  The focus of 
this “Safety Blitz” is to remind the public of the importance in operating a motor 
vehicle properly and within the Florida State Statutes 
 

As we enter the summer months, this increased enforcement will build the 
confidence of our community and increase the public’s safety. 
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